Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX

Suchurch C.A.

Telephone: 01925 763427

Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

6th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Just a short letter this week with a little information.

Family Fun Day

One of our Newchurch families are holding a charity family fun day in July. Here are the details if you are interested in supporting the event. We are sure it will definitely be fun!

Mental Health Awareness Week

At Newchurch we work hard to support our children's mental health as well as their physical health. Next week, we will be promoting Mental Health Awareness Week and as part of that the children have a challenge of '20 things to try out in Mental Health Awareness Week' for their homework where they can select some of the tasks and share them with their teachers via google classroom.

To really raise the profile, we are asking all the children to come into school on Friday 13th dressed in green. If class has PE, a text will go out to let you know what day their Friday PE day has changed to.

If you would like support for any mental health issues,

Culcheth Sports Club, Charnock Road, Culcheth WA3 5SH there is some information posted on our school website: https://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/website/maintaining your familys health and wellbeing/4607 44

And finally...















CHARITY FAMILY

DAY!

Sunday 10th July 12-5pm

In Memory of Luke Broomhead All funds raised will go to SUDEP Action

Staffs - Bouncy Castles - Ice Cream - Candy Floss

BBQ - Music - Tug of War - Raffle & More!

Contact Laura 07875386089 or buy at The Culcheth Sports Club















The very best of luck to our wonderful Year Six children next week as they start their SATs week. They have worked exceptionally hard from the moment they became members of the Newchurch Family and we could not be any prouder of them. Every teacher and teaching assistant who has ever taught this cohort is right behind them and willing them to showcase how fabulous they are. Good luck!

Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Mrs Jayne Narraway

Headteacher



























